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From:

Sent: Thursday, 23 May 2019 9:48 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Let's Get Wellington Moving package - letter from the Mayor

On behalf of Hon Phil Twyford, Minister of Transport, thank you for your email of 22 May 2019.
Your comments have been placed before the Minister for his information.

Kind regards

Private Secretary Support (Transport)
Office of Hon Phil Twyford | Minister of Transport Private Bag 18041 | Parliament Buildings | Wellington 6160
| New Zealand

From: Angela Nicholas [mailto:Angela.Nicholas@wcc.govt.nz]

Sent: Wednesday, 22 May 2019 1:12 PM

To: Hon Phil Twyford <Philip.Twyford@parliament.govt.nz>

Subject: Let's Get Wellington Moving package - letter from the Mayor

Kia ora Hon Phil Twyford

Please find attached correspondence from Mayor Justin Lester.

Nga mihi nui | Kind regards

Correspondence Coordinator to the Mayor | Wellington City Council_
W wellington.govt.nz | |
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